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Today, Statistics Canada is releasing a research paper entitled "Graduates of 2010 to 2018 receiving payments
from the Canada Emergency Response Benefit (CERB) program in 2020." This paper examines the characteristics
of postsecondary graduates who were most and least likely to have received CERB payments in 2020 based on
various educational and socioeconomic characteristics.

The longitudinal data used in this release are derived from a database that integrates data from the Postsecondary
Student Information System with data from the Emergency and Recovery Benefits.

Definitions, data sources and methods: survey numbers 5017 and 5356.

The research paper "Graduates of 2010 to 2018 receiving payments from the Canada Emergency Response
Benefit (CERB) program in 2020," part of the Education, learning and training: Research paper series
(81-595-M), is now available.

For more information, or to enquire about the concepts, methods or data quality of this release, contact us
(toll-free 1-800-263-1136; 514-283-8300; infostats@statcan.gc.ca) or Media Relations
(statcan.mediahotline-ligneinfomedias.statcan@statcan.gc.ca).

http://www23.statcan.gc.ca/imdb/p2SV.pl?Function=getSurvey&SDDS=5356
http://www23.statcan.gc.ca/imdb/p2SV.pl?Function=getSurvey&SDDS=5017
https://www150.statcan.gc.ca/en/catalogue/81-595-M2022004
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